
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
24th January 2020 
 
 
Y3/4 Production 
 
We would like to draw your attention to an error in the 
newsletter last week. The Y3/4 Production on 23rd 
March is the dress rehearsal at 1.00pm, not a 6.00pm 
performance.  The performances are at 6.00pm on 24th 
and 25th March. 
 
We apologise for any confusion this may have caused. 
 
 

 
Capoeira Club 
 
We have the opportunity to start a Capoeira Club 
in school. Capoeira is an Afro-Brazilian martial art 
that combines elements of dance, acrobatics, and 
music. It is brilliant fun and the sessions, coached 
by a world champion, aim to build stamina, 
resilience and fitness through music, dance and 
acrobatics. 
Please see the attached letter to find out more. 
 

 
Y3/4 Trip to Grimm & Co 
 
Full details and a reply slip for this trip are attached. 
 
 
 

 

 
Parent Consultations 12th & 13th February 
 
Letters are being sent out on ParentPay today 
regarding booking for the Parent Consultations next 
month.   
 
If you normally receive communications from school as 
a hard copy, your child should bring this home today. 
 

 
A message from the PTA 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you have all had a lovely break over the Christmas period and your kids are enjoying being back to school. 
 
I wanted to express my thanks for all the parents that helped out in December at the school productions, discos 
and in organising the raffle. Without this support we would be unable to arrange extra curricular activities and 
provide essential funds for the school. The events held in December raised over £1000 which will help towards 
our fundraising projects for new IT equipment and resurfacing of the infant playground. 
 
On top of the large expenditure programme we also have in place smaller but equally important yearly expenses 
such as funding for swimming lessons, leavers’ presents, ice lollies for sports day and extra funds for each 
individual class. We hope this allows all pupils at the school to benefit from funds raised by the PTA. 
 
To stay in touch so you don't miss any events please like our Facebook feed "Dunnington C.E. Primary School 
PTA" or drop me an email at dunningtonprimarypta@gmail.com. 
 
All the best 
James 
PTA Chair 
 
 
 
 

 

https://mail.york.gov.uk/OWA/redir.aspx?C=OebqfKN9zbUNV8Eu33N3UkzBT6fHMykuLvgn62K9pI-2hUPFC6DXCA..&URL=mailto%3adunningtonprimarypta%40gmail.com


 

 
 

DUNNINGTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

HOLIDAY LIST 2020/2021 

 
 

 

2020 Monday 7 September Staff Training Day (children not at school) 

 

 Tuesday 8 September Staff Training Day (children not at school) 

 

 Wednesday 9 September School re-opens after Summer 

 

 Thursday 22 October Last day of school before Half Term 

 

 Friday 23 October  Staff Training Day (children not at school) 

 

 Monday 2 November School re-opens after Half Term 

  

 Friday 18 December Last day of school before Christmas 

  

2021 Monday 4 January Staff Training Day (children not at school) 

 

 Tuesday 5 January  School re-opens after Christmas 

 

 Friday 12 February  Last day of school before Half Term 

 

 Monday 22 February School re-opens after Half Term 

 

 Friday 26 March Last day of school before Easter 

  

 Monday 12 April School re-opens after Easter 

 

 Monday 3 May Bank Holiday – school closed 

 

 Friday 28 May Last day of school before Half Term 

             

 Monday 7 June School re-opens after Half Term 

  

 Friday 23 July Last day of school before Summer Holidays 

 

 Monday 26 July Staff Training Day (children not at school) 

 

 

Staff training dates may be subject to change, subject to any new requirements or regulations which may 

be issued by the DfE or local education authority.  You will be given as much notice as possible of any 

changes to the training days. 
 
 
 



 

 
JAZZ HANDS SHOW 
 
There are over 40 of our pupils taking part in this production.  Go along and enjoy the show if you can! 
 

 



 

 
Message from Miss Jarvis 
 
Please could children keep their PE kit at school all week and also a hair tie for children with long hair. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
NEW CLUB FOR KS2 CHILDREN 
 
Dear Key Stage 2 children and parents/carers, 
 
After half term there will be a ‘Bananagrams’ club, which will run on Tuesdays from 3:20pm – 4:15pm. This will 
start on Tuesday 25th February and will run weekly, with the last session being on Tuesday 31st March.  
 
Bananagrams is a fast and frantic word game, where players and their opponents aim to use all of their letters to 
build a word grid in a race to the finish. The first player to use all of their tiles is crowned "Top Banana"! It is a great 
game and a brilliant way to expand children’s vocabulary and have fun at the same time! Each week children will 
get to play several games and we are also hoping to compete in the Bananagrams School Club Competition. This is 
a competition run for schools worldwide which incorporates a monthly word grid challenge to really stretch the 
children’s thinking.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the ‘Bananagrams’ club next half term, then please complete the attached 
form and return to school by Thursday 6th February. Please note that due to the number of Bananagrams sets I 
have, there are only 12 places available, so places may need to be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 
Once I have received all the replies, I will send out confirmation letters to those who have been successful getting 
a place.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Tracey Elliott 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dear Mrs Elliott, 
 
I would like my child ___________________________ to attend the ‘Bananagrams’ Club next half term, which 
will run for 6 weeks from Tuesday 25th February to Tuesday 31st March inclusive, 3.20 – 4.15pm. 
 
Please indicate how your child will get home: 
 

   My child will be collected.                                                      

   My child will go to Over the Rainbow.                   

   My child is in Year 5/6 and has my permission to walk home alone. 
 
Parent signature: ……………………………………………………Date………………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


